
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 
WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD August 11, 1928, 

St. 58J2. 

SUBJECT: Condition of Member Banks 
as of June 30, 1928. 

Dear Sir: 

For your information there i s enclosed 

herewith a preliminary statement regarding the 

condition of a l l member hanks combined as of 

June 30, 1928. Vhe Board's Member Bank Call Re-

port (No. showing detailed figures for a l l 

member hanks and for State hank members wi l l he 

ready for distribution in the near future. 

Very truly yours, 

E. L. Smoad, Chief, 
Division of Bank Operations 

Enclosure. 
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